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A    CALL TO ORDER:  The Budget Workshop meeting was held on July 24, 2018 in the city council room of the New Germany City Hall.  
Mayor Van Lith called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m., those present were: Mayor Van Lith, Councilpersons Shirley Jaeger, Ty Turnquist, 
and Cathy Ruschmeier absent was Nick Hartwig.  Others present were: Fire Chief - Dan Ruschmeier, City Clerk – Twyla Menth.  
 
Council reviewed the YTD receipts and expenditures and went through the preliminary 2019 budget numbers. Chief Ruschmeier discussed 
the Fire Departments truck/SCBA and other equipment needs for the future. Council finished going through the numbers, Clerk will finish 
everything up and submit to Ehlers for a draft of the 2019 Budget/FMP.  
 
Ruschmeier moved and Jaeger second adjourning the meeting at 9 PM.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, _____________________________________________Twyla Menth, City Clerk 


